
Good morning, this email is to register my firm support for the removal of medi-care funding for gender
selection abortions.

For tax payers to fund this procedure is unreasonable and funds should certainly be utilised to support the
medical system in more efficient ways for the greater benefit of society, rather than in this way.

I thank you for reading this email.

regards




